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April 2019
Important Dates to Remember
April 16th - School Pictures 9am
April 20th – Easter Egg Hunt
April - Parent-Teacher Conference month
SAVE the DATE: May 5th - “Day of the Dip” 1pm-3pm

SAVE the DATE: May 31st - Pre-K Graduation 12:00 noon

Summer Camp for school-aged children – Starts June 6th
School pictures 

School pictures will be on Tuesday, April 16th at 9:00am. We will begin with the two year old class and work our way through the school.  If Tuesday is not your child’s normal school day, please feel free to bring your child for photos and stay with them until they are finished. We will also be doing graduation shots for our Pre-K students.
Easter Egg Hunt and Easter Celebration April 20th & 21st  

Children are invited to bring a dozen filled plastic eggs & an Easter basket & join us for our Easter Egg Hunt at La Mesa Park at 9:00am on Saturday, April 20th!  We will have music, crafts, and of course the Easter Egg Hunt, with separate areas for our littlest hunters and our older children.  In case of rain, meet in the sanctuary, at 1435 Cliff Drive. We invite you to join us to celebrate the resurrection of Jesus! On Sunday, April 21st, our Easter Sunrise Service at Leadbetter Beach picnic area is at 6am.  Dress warmly and bring lawn chairs or blankets to sit on.  After the service, we will share a light breakfast together at the beach.  Our other Easter Worship Services are at 8:00, 9:30, and 11:00am in the sanctuary.   
Parent-Teacher Conferences
Parent-teacher conferences will be available for parents who would like the opportunity to talk with their child’s teacher.  We will have signups starting April 1st. Please sign up on your child’s clip board. 
Miss Gloria class: April 8th and 9th 

Miss Halie class: April 10th and 11th 
Miss Laura class: April 15th and 17th 

Miss Alyssa class: April 18th and 19th  
Miss Cathy class: April 22nd and 23rd

           Miss Delanie classes: April 24th and 29th 

April 30th is make up day. 
Around CDCC
Our school themes this month are Earth Day (April 22nd), recycling, our Solar System and spring. Our pre-kindergarten classes are focusing on the letters V, W, and X. Your children will have fun sharing what they are discovering about these themes! Chapel Themes for the month of April are:

April 3 – Jesus rides to Jerusalem - Praise
April 10 – The Last Supper - Remembering
April 17 – Jesus died and rose again – Eternal life
April 24 –On the way to Emmaus - Faith
AED
We are pleased to announce that we have an AED Automated External Defibrillator) on site, all staff members are trained in First Aid, CPR, and AED use. Please be advised that the defibrillator is located in our upstairs administration office.
Summer Camp
Summer Camp begins on June 6th and runs through the whole summer until August 16th. If your school-aged child is going to be attending summer camp for the whole summer or just certain weeks, please reserve your space with Jenny as soon as possible space is limited. jenny@fmcsb.org or 805-453-3403.
Reminders
1) In the interest of your child’s safety, we ask that you please keep your children with you at all times at CDCC. We ask that you do not leave siblings unattended in your car when you come in to pick up your child, or allow your children to play on the playground unattended.  If your child has been signed out of our care (or is not enrolled at CDCC), please make sure they stay with you. If your child has been signed into our care, please make sure they stay with our staff and not follow you outside. If your child is having difficulty at drop off and is feeling hesitant to enter play, please ask a teacher for help.
2) In this sunny weather, our children are spending a lot of time outdoors. Please make sure you apply sunscreen to your child before you drop them off with us in the morning. We reapply sunscreen after nap and provide sunscreen at school.  Please also make sure that your child has a complete change of clothes in their cubby or backpack every day. Any given day could include a possibility of water play or messy play.
Sincerely,
Jenny Yznaga, 
Director
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